
CITY SELECTION COMMITTEE 
OF THE 

COUNTY OF MARIN 
 

NOTICE OF ANNOUNCEMENT OF REQUEST FOR NOMINATIONS  
FOR APPOINTMENT TO THE MARIN COUNTY LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION 

COMMISSION (LAFCo) AND REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST 
 

The Marin County City Selection Committee is seeking letters of interest from elected 
officials from Marin’s 11 cities and towns interested in being considered for appointment 
to serve as: 

(1)  One of the two Primary City Members on the Marin County Local Agency  
Formation Commission (LAFCo).  One seat with term that expired May, 2024. 
Appointment would be for a new four-year term expiring in May, 2028, and  

(2)  The Alternate City Member on the Marin County Local Agency Formation 
Commission (LAFCo).  One seat with term that expired May, 2024. 
Appointment would be for a new four-year term expiring in May, 2028. 

 
Pursuant to the Cortese-Knox-Hertzberg Local Government Reorganization Act of 2000, 
the composition of the Local Agency Formation Commissions (LAFCos) shall generally 
include seven regular members that includes county (two), city (two), special district (two), 
and public (one) representation. Each represented category also has an alternate. 
 
The next City Selection Committee will convene via Zoom webinar on Wednesday, 
January 22, 2025, via Zoom Videoconference, at a time to be determined. The Committee 
will review letters of interest received and consider appointments to four-year terms as 
City Representative, and Alternate City Representative, to Marin LAFCo.  
 
Please forward letters of interest to MCCMCSecretary@gmail.com.  
Letters of interest must be received by 12:00pm on Friday, January 17, 2025. 
 
Please contact the MCCMC Secretary at 415-927-5085 or via email to 
MCCMCSecretary@gmail.com with any questions.  
 
 
Dated: October 25, 2024 
 
 
Rebecca Vaughn 
MCCMC Secretary 
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